
Alert 3/14/21 
 
Hello From SteelValley Middle School.  Here are the announcements for the week of March 
14th. 
 
A reminder that School pictures for in-person students will be tomorrow Monday, March 15th. 
Please remind your son/daughter to dress accordingly because there are no retakes.  
 
Photos for remote students will take place on Tuesday, March 16th.  Remote students’ photo 
time will be from 9 to 12:30 pm, please contact the Middle School office at (412)464-3600 x3500 
or email ​kolack@steelvalleysd.org​ to confirm your child’s participation. 
 
Tuesday, March 16th will be any Activity and Sport group that did not already have their photo 
taken by Primetime Photography.  Students are asked to wear maroon and gold for any sports 
team. 
 
The PTO Sarris Candy Sale will run until March 29th.  This is completely virtual and the SVMS 
PTO will earn 25% profit from each sale.  After a very trying year, the PTO and teachers would 
love to use the money raised from this sale to do something special for every Middle School 
student. Please consider sharing this information with friends and families. Thank you for your 
support.  
 
Student Government is holding a ​Spirit Night at the Waterfront Chick Fil A on March 17th 
from 5-8 PM.​ Drive-thru is our preferred method. Ask for your receipt to be added to SV Student 
Government’s earnings! The card is attached to the original email. A portion of the proceeds 
raised this evening will go towards our organization for future service and social events!  
 
If you prefer MOBILE ORDERS -They do not currently have the software in our system to be 
able to pull the Mobile Orders in support of our spirit night. If you place mobile orders via 
drive-thru pick up or carry out, please send Ms. Noblet a copy of your receipt after their 
purchase is complete. She will gather all those receipts and sent them to the marketing director 
to credit our account.  
 

That concludes the weekly announcements.  Have a great evening.  
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